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Dear Edward Sorensen MP,

I srrongly believe it is time fo Aus to look ahead to a to a technological future. Time has come to get our heads
out of a coalmine and look carefully at our future. An important part of this future is the preservation of our
envioroment. Aus is a world leader in species extinction, not a proud record but one that with mature attitudes

can be turned around. Barry lee
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